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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 
 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the summer fair later 

today! 

 

Bring a picnic, play games and have fun. We are operating a 

token system to avoid needing to bring lots of loose change. 

You can pay for tokens on the gate.  

 

 

Sports Day 

 

We are very excited for our Sports Day on Wednesday 3rd July. 

Families are warmly invited to watch field events in the morning, 

bring a picnic to enjoy with their children over lunch and then watch 

the races. Early pick-up if preferred when it finishes at around 

2:30pm. If you are not able to attend, please send your child in with a 

packed lunch, they can be collected as normal at 3:15pm or from after-school club.  

 

In the event that weather stops play, our reserve date is Friday 12th July. 

 

e-Safety 

 

The police issued a briefing earlier this month around Whatsapp; its new privacy 

settings have automatically allowed children and young people to be added to 

inappropriate groups by people they don’t know. It’s a simple fix: just go to Settings—

Privacy—Groups and change the setting to ‘my contacts’ or ‘nobody’. For more information, 

please follow the link: https://faq.whatsapp.com/3307102709559968/?cms_platform=web   

 

Whatsapp states that users must be 13+. For some practical hints and tips to keep your family 

safe, please see the poster attached along with the newsletter.  

 

In school, we teach e-safety in our computing and PSHE lessons. Mrs Smith also delivers a 
termly e-safety worship focusing on the SMART e-safety rules.  

 

It’s important that we have conversations about keeping safe online when 

children are young so that they are fully prepared when they come across 

social media later on. For children aged 4-7, you can start conversations at 

home by watching videos and reading stories together here: https://

www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/jessie-and-friends-videos/ They focus 

on things younger children may already be doing on their devices, such as 

taking photos, watching videos and playing online games. 
 

Key dates for the rest of term: 

 2nd July: Y2 class trip  

 3rd July: whole-school Sports Day  

 5th July: Kingshill transition for Y6 pupils  

 8th July: Y5 Experience Day at Kingshill  

 11th and 12th July: Deer Park transition for Y6 

pupils  

 12th July: Sports Day reserve date  

 18th July: 10:15am: Y6 Leavers’ Service at Holy 

Trinity Watermoor  

 19th July: Clap the Y6s out at 3:15pm 
 

Events Next Week: 

Best wishes for a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Smith 

 

Mon 1st July  Last day for the book fair 

Tues 2nd July Y2 trip—Crocodiles of the World 

Y4 local river trip 

Wed 3rd July  Sports Day 

Thurs 4th July General Election—polling station in 

Community Room 

Fri 5th July Kinghill transition for Y6 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Daniel 

Y1: Henry R 

Y2: Whole class 

Y3: Liam 

Y4: Jesse 

Y5: Johnny 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Za’Niah 

Y1: Albi 

Y2: Mikee 

Y3: Ella-Mae 

Y4: Noah 

Y5: Poppy 
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